



**COLORADO**  
Division of Reclamation,  
Mining and Safety  
Department of Natural Resources

June 5, 2020

Timothy McCarthy  
Schedio Group LLC  
808 9<sup>th</sup> Street  
Greeley, CO 80631

**Re: Permit No. M-2019-058**  
**Permit Application**  
**Decision Date Extension Request Approval**

Dear Mr. McCarthy:

On June 4, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to extend the due date for the Permit Application for 5 days. The current decision date is June 7, 2020 and the new decision date will be June 12, 2020. The Division approved your request to extend the decision date to June 12, 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8142 or [brock.bowles@state.co.us](mailto:brock.bowles@state.co.us).

Sincerely,

Brock Bowles  
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS





---

## Keenesburg Mine No. 2 - Request for Extension of Decision Date

1 message

---

**Timothy McCarthy** <tmccarthy@schediogroup.com>

Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 5:35 PM

To: Brock Bowles - DNR <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Cc: Dave Patterson <dpatterson@capitalsand.com>, Scott Jinks <sjinks@capitalsand.com>, James Beck <jmbeckpe@comcast.net>, Justin Theodorakos <jtheodorakos@rettew.com>

Brock

Thank you for taking my call just now. Per our discussion, and on behalf of Colorado Sand Company LLC, I'd like to formally request the decision date for the Keenesburg No. 2 Mine be extended to Friday, June 12, 2020.

Respectfully,

Tim McCarthy

ΣΧΕΔΙΟ

### Schedio Group LLC

Timothy A. McCarthy, P.E.

Owner

c: 303.968.7677

o: 720.603.1550

e: [tmccarthy@schediogroup.com](mailto:tmccarthy@schediogroup.com)

w: [www.schediogroup.com](http://www.schediogroup.com)